
 

 

June 15, 2020 

Hello school leaders, 

As the Minnesota Department of Education works closely with the Minnesota 
Department of Health to plan for the 2020-21 school year, we want to hear 
from families about their experience with the distance learning this spring.  

This feedback is extremely valuable to us. This information will allow us to help 
families as they balance the responsibilities of work and family, while also 
supporting student learning. 

The survey is available here in English, Hmong, Somali, and Spanish. 

Please share this survey widely with your families and on social media. The 
survey will close on June 30, 2020. 

Thank you! 

Heather 

  

Heather Mueller, Ed.D. 
Deputy Commissioner 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..LggkPOvwR0nGO9BVF7xIBmj_uG4LoFXjMtf_lH1BxPw/s/1019422485/br/79872152533-l

